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food storage costs, and increased food and supply prices due to COVID-19 supply chain 
disruptions.  
 
We have heard from our members reports of food delivery trucks not showing up at all or being 
severely delayed, trucks showing up only half-full with incomplete orders, and delivering 
products that were not ordered. This has made it very difficult to plan meal menus during the 
school year. Regarding supply costs, districts are reporting up to 30% price increases for raw 
materials such as aluminum, paper, and plastic materials, which affect costs for foil sheets, lids, 
napkins, placemats, wipes, towels, food packaging, cutlery, and other common supplies for 
school food service operations. Moreover, this is occurring at a time when districts are 
struggling to hire and retain sufficient staff to administer meal programs, ensure program 
compliance, and feed students because of broader labor, market, and public health conditions 
outside of their control. As such, any flexibilities granted by Congress and USDA for meeting 
meal-
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